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13/01/2022  13:24:542021/5699/P OBJ Christine De 

Poortere

I strongly object to yet another eatery on West End Lane, especially a fast food/takeaway/chain restaurant. We 

have enough restaurants, coffee houses, bakeries on the street without adding to them. Another one will only 

add to the rubbish and unsociable behaviour problem as well as parking: cars will be stopping on West End 

Lane on the zigzag lines or on Fawley Road on the double yellow lines because "I will only be a minute" to pick 

up the food, thus causing more bottleneck and traffic issues (especially with the buses who already have to 

deal with the Sainsbury's and Tesco's delivery lorries). Please, please, don't allow this.
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